
 

 

 

This week is a busy one in Ridgely's Delight. Take advantage of the warm
weather to come out and meet up with your neighbors.  
 
National Night Out, Tuesday, Aug. 7
Ridgely’s Delight will again participate in the National Night Out with a pot
luck picnic in Conway Park on Tuesday, Aug. 7, beginning around 6
p.m. The Night Out is a nation-wide program to promote safety, and officers
from Baltimore City and University of Maryland Police always attend. This
is a good chance to meet your neighbors and learn about living safely in
the city. RDA will provide hamburgers and hot dogs. Bring your beverage of
choice and a dish to share. Children must be supervised by a parent or
guardian. This is a sanctioned event and counts toward becoming a
member in good standing. 

Summer Social at West Shore Park, Friday, Aug. 10
Bring the family down to West Shore Park at the Inner Harbor this Friday
evening for the final free, family-friendly Summer Social featuring live
music by Sons of Pirates, food trucks, beer and wine, Waterfront Kids play
area, arts & crafts, balloon animals, face painting, and more. Be sure to
pack your suits and towels for the Walter Sondheim Fountain. RSVP to
receive a complimentary beer, juice or soda (one per family). Get more
information and RSVP.

Neighborhood Clean-up, Saturday, Aug. 11  
Before your weekend gets into full swing, why not take some time
to help out at the community clean-up from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. on Saturday,
Aug. 11. We will meet at the community shed in the Burgundy Street
Lot. Pickles will provide free beer and pizza for volunteers afterward. The
clean-up is a sanctioned event and counts toward becoming a member in
good standing. 

Ridgely’s Food Tour Special
Charm City Chews is offering Ridgely’s residents a 28% discount off the
regular price of its 2.5-hour walking tour of Little Italy. Join your neighbor
Sharon Reuter as she leads the tour on Saturday, Aug. 11 from 1:00 to
3:30 p.m. and enjoy small plates at five restaurants. You’ll learn interesting
tidbits about each dish's origins, the chef and Baltimore’s history as you
wander through historic Little Italy on your way to the next culinary
surprise. For find more information, go to www.charmcitychews.com. To
reserve your ticket, email sharon@charmcitychews.com. Only a few spots
remain, so don’t delay. 
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